25<sup>th</sup> July 2014



Michelle Gothard The Insurance Institute of Halifax C/o Beaumonts Insurance Brokers Ltd 12 Trevor Foster Way Bradford **BD5 8HB** 

3 0 JUL 2014

Dear Michelle,

I am writing to give thanks for your generous donation of £1,370 raised through your dinner event.

We are very grateful that Overgate Hospice was chosen as your charity for the event and appreciate all the support you always give through events you hold and events that you participate in.

Through your support we can continue to provide specialist palliative care services free of charge to patients and their families during their stay and beyond.

Based on the current annual running costs we need to raise £6,900 per day, This is achieved through fundraising and support like yours, You have helped us towards that goal.

Every kind of support is always really appreciated by everyone here at Overgate Hospice.

**Best Wishes** 

Jo Sygrove

Corporate Fundraiser

(01422) 387148

Joanne.sygrove@overgatehospice.nhs.co.uk

HX5 OOY

www.overgatehospice.org.uk